
                                                                                                                           

Dear Newfoundland Puppy Owner, 

You have been given this feedback form because the breeder of your puppy is a member of 

the Southern Newfoundland Club’s ‘Better Breeders Scheme’. 

The scheme was established with the aim of promoting the best possible standards of 

breeding and husbandry and to ensure the puppy purchasers receive an appropriate level of 

information, support and advice from the breeders. 

The scheme relies on feedback from puppy purchasers to ensure the scheme’s criteria are 

being complied with. All feedback is strictly confidential and will not be shared with the 

breeder on an individual basis. However, where feedback from a number of sources 

indicates that a scheme member is not complying with the Better Breeders Scheme criteria 

it may impact on their future membership. 

You feedback is very important to us, please complete the attached form in as much detail 

as possible. We recommend you wait at least 10 days after collecting your puppy before 

returning the form. 

Thanking you in anticipation, 

Yours truly, 

 

Hedd Richards 
Chairman of the Southern Newfoundland Club 
 
 
Cysgod-y-Castell 
Dryslwyn 
Carmarthen 
Carmarthenshire 
SA32 8RN 


